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Dear Parents/Carers,  
We are really excited to welcome four children’s authors to Eden Park next week. 
Each class has a visit from an author to talk about their books, characters and the 
inspiration for their writing. The visits are part of the annual Appledore Book Festival, 
and we are fortunate to continue to have funding that means every child will receive 
a free book from the author visiting their class. 
 
On Tuesday Neill Cameron will be entertaining Puffins Class, whilst in the afternoon 
Phillip Ardagh will be talking to Kingfishers about his many books and adventures.  
Swallows have the author Joseph Elliot on Wednesday, whilst Lyan Marlow will be in 
Starlings to draw some of her characters from her stories.  
Finally on Friday, Sean Taylor will end our author week with a visit to Herons to read 
some of his latest stories to them.  
 
The children are all really looking forward to seeing our special guests and hopefully 
getting their new books signed by them. It should be a wonderful week.  
 
 
We wish everyone a happy and safe weekend.  
Mr Blunt and Ms Warner  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All the children had a great time this week designing and creating bunting and 
banners for the upcoming town carnival week. They worked in small groups with 
visiting artists to make their colourful creations. These will be hung in the Pannier 
Market during Carnival week for everyone to see and enjoy. Many thanks to Zest Lab 
for organising this event.  
 
 
 

 

Carnival Banners & Bunting 



 

 

If your child is off school, please call the office prior to 9am to let us know. This needs 

to be done for each day your child is off. 

 

 

 
 

Park School are holding open mornings for Year 6 Pupils from 

23rd to 25th September. You can find more information on their 

website. Please see - theparkschool.org.uk  
 

 

 

 

Applications for secondary school places for September 2025 are now open. The 

deadline to submit you application is Thursday 31st October 2024.  Applications can 

be made Online via Devon Citizens Portal. 

 

 

 
 

For anyone who missed the school vaccination programme, this can 

still be arranged outside of school. Please call Kernow Health on 

01392 342 678 and they will do a consent form over the phone. You 

can then book into the community clinics to have the vaccine done. 
. 

 

 

Our wonderful PTFA have organised their next 

meeting. This will be held at school on Thursday 26th 

September at 5:30pm and is open to parents & 

carers of all children at Eden Park. Please see 

further information on the next page. 

 

Keep an eye out for our next newsletter on: Friday 27th September

 

School Absence Procedure 

Park School Open Days 

Secondary School Applications 

Flu Vaccinations 

PTFA Meeting 



 



 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 



 
 

There is a FREE Lego club running at Barnstaple Library. It is a drop-in session open 

to all ages, every Saturday from 2pm until 4pm and no booking is required. 

 

 


